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Events coming up in School  
 
NSPCC Number day  - Friday 7th 
February  
 
NSPCC Number Day is this Friday. We will be   
taking part in Dress up for Digits and having a 
fun-filled day of maths activities and games, 
whilst raising money to support their services 
such as Speak out Stay safe and Childline.  
 
Pupils are invited to wear an item of clothing with a number on it such as a sports team shirt, cap or 
even a onesie! Or you could get even more creative by dressing in a maths or numbers theme.      
Alternatively, children can wear their own clothes. To help raise money for the NSPCC, we are asking 
for a suggested donation of £1, and we’d love everyone in the school to take part in this special 
event.  

Red Nose day  - Friday 21st March  
 
Red Nose Day is back, this year celebrating 40 
years of Comic Relief,  
 
For a minimum donation of £1 children are      
invited to come into school wearing something 
Red or Red Nose day themed . 
 
We are hoping to raise lots of funds for this    
valuable cause. Here are a couple of examples of 
how Comic Relief uses the funds £20 will buy 80 
meals at a local Community Centre OR 4 pieces 
of essential clothing for a child.  

World Book Day  - Thursday 6th March  
 
World Book Day is celebrated each year to encourage 
more children and families to find the fun and              
enjoyment in reading.  
 
To celebrate and add to the fun, children are invited to 
come to school dressed as their favourite  book            
character on the 6th March.  
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Breakfast Club !  
 
We offer a daily Breakfast Club at school to ensure all children 
have the opportunity to have a healthy breakfast to start the 
school day.  
 
Children have access to a wide range of foods, including toast, 
fresh fruit, cereals, fruit juices, milk and water.  
 
Following breakfast, children can choose  from a variety of         
activities, including board games, drawing, colouring, or reading. 
At 8:20am, they can either continue their activity in the dining hall 
or join Mr Albinson in the hall for a daily physical activity. These     
activities cater to all ages and abilities, offering a fun and           
engaging way for children to release energy before the school day 
begins and interact with others in a safe and fun way. This half 
term, activities have included volleyball, Just Dance, bench ball, 
creative bowling, and whole school Rock, Paper, Scissors.           
Activities are refreshed every half term, with input from the       
children who attend.  
 
Breakfast Club is available every day for children in Reception 
through to Year 6 , from 8:00am to 8:50am . The cost is £1.00 per 
day and payment should be made in advance or each morning 
through Parentpay. 
 
Charges will be added to your ParentPay account daily when your 
child has attended.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



Newsletter: Wednesday 5th 
February 2025 

 
 
 

 
 
 

How school can help when your child needs medicine.  
To ensure the safety and well-being of all pupils, there are strict 
guidelines regarding the administration of medication in school. 

Please take note of the following:  
Prescribed Medication : Any prescribed medication must be      

provided in it’s original packaging with a pharmacy label             
displaying the child’s name and dosage instructions. Without this 

we are unable to administer the medication.  
Non-Prescribed Medication : In some cases school administrators 
may be able to give children non-prescribed medication. Please 

speak to the school office for further information.  
Medication Given 3 times a daily : If a child’s medication is         

prescribed to be taken three times a day, we ask that parents      
administer this at home rather then sending to school. 

Medication Storage : All medication must be handed into the 
school office and must not be kept in children’s bags.  

Consent Forms : A parent/carer must complete the required forms 
before any medication is given. These forms are available on the 

school website and at the school office.  
Thank you for your cooperation in keeping our HFPS family safe.  

Do you Follow and Like us?  
We’re building our social profiles and you can now follow us on 
three different platforms. 
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